
Friday 14th March 2025 

The children in Year R have learnt all about healthy 

eating. 

 In Year 1/2 they had an amazing time celebrating the 

festival of Holi! 

Yr 3/4 have been getting their fingers dirty and exploring 

different soil types. 

Yr 5/6 have been busy writing suspenseful monster 

stories and learning about Darwin.  
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A group of children visited  Age concern this week and joined in 

with a fantastic singing group. It was such a pleasure to see the 

children representing the school in the community.  

 

 

 

 

Rota Kids Dates  

The next after school Rota kids meeting will be the 25th March . 

PE Kit  

Please can we ensure that children in year 1-6 have a PE kit in 
school.  

Football news   

Hythe Bay Boys v Stella Maris:  7-3 win  

Hythe Bay Girls v Saltwood:  3-1 win 

Community Links  








